
Good Evening Southwest Family, 

This is your proud principal, Dr. Richmond, calling with your updates for the week. Here are your 
announcements for the week of May 25. 

At the Ranch 

-There is no school tomorrow due to the Memorial Day holiday. 

-We have reached the goal line of testing. Here are some specifics. 

*Please ensure students are at school on time so they can get breakfast and be settled prior to testing 
starting. 

*During a secure testing session, students cannot be released early. 

*On the schedule where it says “testing with accommodations”, that is for students who may have 
testing accommodations per their IEP or 504. If your student does not have an IEP or 504, they are 
scheduled to test during the “primary” days. 

*On Thursday, students should have come home with a slip showing their exact test days. 

*For Tuesday, some students with accommodations will test as well as our Math II students will take 
their EOC. 

-On Friday, Battle of the Book, some orchestra students, and FBLA will take a field trip to Charlotte. 

-I want to thank all that supported our Spring Sports Extravaganza last Friday! We had a day of extreme 
fun. A big thank you to Mr. B and our live band from SWGHS. 

Those are all of your announcements for the week. I look forward to seeing your child’s smiling face on 
Tuesday at Southwest, where we will do the right thing. 

Dr. Richmond 

Upcoming Dates  

May 26: Memorial Day...No School  

May 27: Math II EOC/Reading and math accommodations EOG  

May 28: Reading and math accommodations EOG  

May 29: Primary Math EOG  

May 30: Primary Reading EOG  

June 2: Science 8 EOG  

June 3: Math I EOC  



June 6: 8th Grade Dance 

June 10: 8th Grade Promotion-SWGHS 

 


